
 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Friday 7th May 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation for 

Primary Four will take place on Friday 

7th May 2021 in Saint  

Michael’s Church at 9.30am.  

 

The children will be accompanied to  

the Church by Mrs Coyle and Claire 

(Classroom Assistant) and will sit 

together in their class bubble,  

following Covid regulations.  

 

Parents and family members may watch 

online via  

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-

michaels-lissan 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Lissan PS Newsletter  

May 2021 
Dear Parents,  

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of May 2021  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

I would like to congratulate our Primary 7 

class for their exceptional behaviour in their 

preparations for, and  throughout the 

Sacrament of Confirmation.  All the children 

participated so well.  I was very proud of all 

of them.  I would like to extend my sincere 

thanks to Fr McGinley and Fr Hughes for a 

beautiful ceremony, and to Catherine 

Browne and Plunket McGartland for 

outstanding music.  

Over the next number of weeks pupils 

from P3-7 will complete Standardised 

Tests.  It is very important that the 

children are in school every day and that 

they arrive punctually in the morning. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns  

cmcintyre695@c2kni.net 

It is important to check the school website to 

keep up to date with upcoming events within 

the school- www.lissanps.com 

 

6 Claggan Road, Cookstown, BT80 9XE                

Tel: 02886764581 

Cmcintyre695@c2kni.net  

Mrs Ciara McIntyre (Principal) 

 

 

 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-lissan
https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-lissan
mailto:cmcintyre695@c2kni.net
http://www.lissanps.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art in Action 

 

On Friday, the pupils in P2, 3 and 4 had a wonderful day working with a special 

visitor, Grace Maguire to transform our school with beautiful artwork.  Grace 

worked with these classes to create a stunning tree in the main corridor and a 

beautiful mural in our new P4 suite. Please keep an eye on the website to see 

the final pieces!  

 

 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion 

Saturday 22nd May @ 11am 

 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-lissan 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Planting in School! 

The P6/7 pupils had a great day planting marigolds and an apple tree.  The seedling 

plants were kindly gifted by Lisa McNally (Logan,Oscar and Penny’s mum).  

Thank you so much, we can’t wait to see them grow! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK REMINDER  

 

Gentle Reminder - It is important that the children continue to complete the activities each night as this 

will reinforce the learning that takes place in the classroom.  

If your child is finding difficulty with any homework activity, please message the teacher 

immediately and we will provide support.  

We ask that the children continue to read independently, and this reading is constantly monitored in school 

through our Accelerated Reading programme.  The children will continue with their GUIDED READING 

SESSIONS in school.  Additional information on the teaching of reading has been uploaded to Class 

DoJo. We hope that you find this information on reading useful.  

If you require any support or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher 

either through Class Dojo or cmcintyre695@c2kni.net or by phone to the school office. 

  

Mid Term Break 

Monday 31st May – 4th June 

mailto:cmcintyre695@c2kni.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

 

Congratulations Primary 7 - Sacrament of Confirmation 2021 

 

 

May is the Month dedicated to Our Lady.  In school we are encouraging the 

childen to pray the Holy Rosary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cycling Proficiency Classes 

We are delighted that we are currently able to offer Cycling 

Proficiency Classes to our P6 and P7 children.  The sessions, 

delivered by Miss Eastwood aim to develop the children’s 

understanding of road safety and encourage independence 

and build their road confidence.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


